I am honored and grateful to be a recipient of an 11th Armored Cavalry’s Veterans of 
Vietnam and Cambodia scholarship.  It means a lot to me, as I head off to Oklahoma State University Institute of Technology. This scholarship will cover a significant portion of my tuition; that’s $3,000 less to worry about, providing me an easier future where I can focus on my career, training, and work without stressing over how I’ll be paying for it. I’m so grateful to the community for awarding me this scholarship, as well as to my grandpa, George, for giving me such an important chance to grab ahold of this opportunity. I’ll be following in his footsteps as I pursue a career in natural gas compression. So, thank you, everyone, for this chance to give me such a meaningful and important future with less financial weight on my shoulders. 

Gavin Carr, grandson of George Watkins, HHT 2/11, KIA dedication to Gerald Alan Collis, D co., 5/30/1968
